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Dear Parishioners of our Lady Star of the Sea and St Fillan’s, I can’t thank you enough for the presentation that you gave to me. I can only begin to appreciate your generosity which surpasses all expectations. I have enjoyed your company and friendship, for you were all very welcoming and supportive as parish communities.
I know that my time here was very short, but I feel fortunate to have enjoyed this time with you.  I hope to keep in touch whenever possible and wish you every blessing for the future. In my immediate future I will be living in Callander and will be keeping my present phone number. Fee free to order up a cup pf tea or coffee if you are in the area. God bless both Churches.
 Fr. Martin.
